
Printed on: 27/07/2015 09:05:19

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Brian Doctor OBJNOT2015/3956/T 25/07/2015  09:55:54 It is impossible to see the application on this website, but I understand from another neighbour that it 

involves cutting down a sycamore tree on the grounds that it is unhealthy. I object to the removal of this 

tree. It is not unhealthy and whilst it is possible pollard it from time to time to keep it healthy and 

within bounds, it is quite unnecessary to remove it. The application apparently does not consider 

pollarding the tree or removing a few branches, as an alternative to wholesale removal. For that reason 

alone the application must be defective and should be rejected. The large ancient trees in the gardens in 

Lambolle Road and Beslze Gardens are a key feature of the area, are essential to maintain the character 

and amenity of the area, and under no circumstances should be removed if they do not threaten the 

houses themselves. They obviously have to be kept under control, but that can easily be done without 

removing them altogether.
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